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  The President’s Message 

Don Wood-President  

Our last meeting was held at Rush Street 

Restaurant with great food and fellowship.  We had 

discussion about the Funfest Show in which we 

didn't have as many cars this year as in the past but 

moving forward we focus on the upcoming show at 

Allendale.                               

 

Several members purchased the new tee shirts sold 

by Dave Williams.  So for those who didn't get a 

shirt we will have them available for purchase at 

the picnic as well. Remember S-XL is $10 and the 

2x and 3x will be $12. We don’t have as many to sell 

this year as before, GET YOURS NOW. 

 

Please continue to remember The Hughes Family as 

Tom passed away today, August 2.   We send 

sympathy to his family; keep them in your prayers 

and others who are in need. 

                                                                                 

We really miss those who always helped in the 

Funfest show and were unable to assist because of 

health reasons. 

Deborah Crawford has finished her Chemo and 

helped register cars.  Randy is looking good and we 

are grateful for the two of these. 

Don Woods 
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Les Lawson’s 1938 Chevrolet                                                  Sam Hauk’s Model A Ford 

 

1968 Mercury                                                    Fifties Plymouth                             A Motorcycle 

 

Plum Crazy Cuda                                                        Camarillo SS 
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1952 Oldsmobile 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

Woody Fleenor’s 

1987 Lincoln 

Towncar 

Mid Fifties Crown 

Victoria    

Handsome Street Rod 
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We are in good shape show preparation wise.  I will pick up dash and award plaques this week.  

I have received the AACA insurance certificate. Thanks to our members who have helped 

distribute flyers at cars show. My next big show to distribute these is at the FOPA show which 

will be later this month. Please let me know if you wish flyers to distribute at other shows. I am 

working with the city government to have officials present to make three Kingsport Centennial 

awards. I am also in contact with the city to provide historical city vehicles for display. So far 

this seems somewhat problematic.   

 

We currently have 99 shirts left out of our 140 order so please pick any shirts you would like to 

purchase at the picnic. I'm sure we will sell out at the Allandale Show. I have some left to 

package so I may call upon our membership to help at the picnic.  

 

Our most critical need for Allandale will be registration. If you are available to help, please let 

me know. I look forward to seeing you at the picnic! Dave  Williams 

As you plan for the coming year we want to 

make you aware of a change voted upon at 

the 2017 AACA National Board Meeting in 

Independence, Missouri. 

 

AACA national dues have remained at $35 

since 2008.  Your Board of Directors has 

resisted dues increases while most clubs have 

had increases.  It has been the goal of AACA 

to find alternative revenue sources to keep 

dues low and that has been successful for the 

club over time.  However, overhead continues 

to mount and an ambitious plan for the future 

necessitates a minimal increase for 2018 to 

$40 (Foreign - $50.) 
 

                                                                             
AACA Eastern Division Fall Meet 

- 'Hershey' 
October 4-7, 2017 

Hershey, Pennsylvania 
 HURRY - DEADLINE SOON!!! 

MUST BE POSTMARKED - 
AUGUST 15th!!! 

 
The AACA Grand National Award winning 

1931 Model A Ford Station Wagon restored 

by former region member, Jack Rorrer, is 

available for purchase.  The car was stored 

in climate controlled storage for 18 years 

and has not been started.  The family would 

like it to go to an antique car enthusiast who 

would get the vehicle back out in the hobby 

and enjoyed by the public.  Contact: Alan 

Rorrer 704.904.8789 

  


